
From: Evelyn LaMarsh   

Sent: March 31, 2021 11:10 AM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: Secondary Dwelling Unit - feedback 

Hello, 

I am very interested in building an SDU for my mother-in-law when it becomes legal.  I also have several 

rental properties in Hamilton with lot sizes that would comfortably accommodate an SDU. This will help 

provide more housing to help alleviate the housing crisis. 

I want to be part of the housing solution! 

I would like to suggest allowing units: 

- have a square footage of at least 750 sq feet 

- Allow for 2 bedrooms 

- No additional parking requirements 

 

Thank you ! 

Evelyn LaMarsh 
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